18.07.25

Glass 6

he children in class 6 have had afantastlc year. All of the class 6 team are really proud of the progres

that all of the children have made. During the course of the year, we have seen the children grow in con-

ﬁdence and their personalities have developed.

We would like to say good luck to all of our year 6 leavers. Over the years we have seen you allﬂour—
ish and we wish you all success at Southall School. We will miss you all and we hope that you will keep

in touch.

The class 6 team would like to wish all of our families a very happy summer and we look forward to

welcoming our children who are not leaving us and our new children back in September.

Thank you allfor your support this year.

See you in September.

Have a great hollda@'



